
LC Paper No. CB(4)1100/15-16(01) 
 

 
Subcommittee on Road Traffic (Parking) (Approved Cards)  

(Amendment) Notice 2016 
 

Follow-up to the first meeting on 3 June 2016 
 
 

The Administration was requested to provide the following information: 
 

- according to paragraph 11 of the Legislative Council Brief on the 
Road Traffic (Parking) (Approved Cards) (Amendment) Notice 2016, 
it was mentioned that the Administration was exploring the use of 
payment by phone platform ("PPP") for payment of parking meter 
fees.  Upon payment by registered approved card/device at the 
parking meter physically, the user could make subsequent payment for 
additional parking time up to the Longest Parking Period of the 
concerned parking meter by making a phone call or through mobile 
application.  In this regard, 

 
(a) the latest progress and timetable of the trial on the PPP 

application; and 
 

(b) details of the mechanism to ensure that the subsequent payment(s) 
for additional parking time could be limited up to the Longest 
Parking Period. 
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